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Three Towers did not have any single-registered learners on roll at the time of the January census 

and therefore did not receive any premium allocation in 2023 – 2024. 
 

This document outlines the intended use of the Sports Premium funding for the academic year. Due to the uncertain requirements 

and needs of our learner cohorts, the remaining expenditure is subsidised from other budget areas.   

 

The main focus of the Sports Premium is to increase the opportunities to participate in physical and healthy activities by all learners 

within the setting. The proposed spending of the allocated and enhanced funding will give all learners an increased opportunity to 

access and participate in a range of new and physically challenging activities, both on site and off site. In addition to this, the 

funding will also be used to provide learners with the appropriate outdoor clothing and equipment to ensure they are all able to 

access the activities provided.   

 

 

Swimming Data 

In line with guidance from the Information Commissioners Office, we do not publish data for groups of less than 10 children.  This is 
because when publishing performance data for small groups/cohorts, such as exam results or swimming competency information, 
individual learners can become identifiable. 
 
 


